


 

JOHN FLAMSTEED COMMUNITY SCHOOL – OFSTED RATED ‘GOOD’ 

 

The Governors of John Flamsteed Community School, Denby are delighted to have received an 

extremely positive Ofsted report from the recent full inspection which judged the school to be a ‘Good’ 

school in all areas of scrutiny.  This did not come as a surprise to them given the excellent examination 

results in 2015 but also given the very positive progress that current students are now making in all 

subjects and in all year groups.    Particular highlights of the report reflect the school’s uncompromising 

focus on improving teaching and the vastly improved behaviour and attitudes of all students since the 

last inspection.  The new uniform, reflecting John Flamsteed’s role as the first Astronomer Royal, was 

also a feature of the report which commented that ‘students wear their new uniforms with pride and 

that they look extremely smart’. 

In a letter sent home to parents, Mrs Walton, Headteacher, counsels against complacency.  She says 

that the school is now fully focused on becoming Outstanding so that every child that goes to John 

Flamsteed Community School has the very best education possible. 

The full report can be read here:  www.jfcs.org.uk 

 


